
From: Jane Dixon <jdixon@tagassociatesinc.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 3:34:00 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: CHIRP - PHA / NP comments  
  
Marisa, 
  
Just following up on Friday’s CHIRP discussion. 
I would request that FHFC consider not penalizing a Non-Profit or PHA joint venture partnership that is 
participating in the CHIRP ITP by requiring that any future applications in similar competitive RFAs be 
unable to claim priority application status. 
  
These partnerships are generally established through solicitations (especially PHAs) and cannot change 
partners to alleviate RFA participation hurdles. 
I appreciate your consideration. 
Best, 
Jane 
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